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RSC Safety Committee Members

The following staff and students are part of the current RSC Safety Committee:

Prof. John Carver Chair; Director, RSC John.Carver@anu.edu.au

Mr Geoff Deeble School Manager, RSC Geoff.Deeble@anu.edu.au
Assoc. Prof. Mal McLeod* Academic (Medicinal Chemistry), RSC  Malcolm.Mcleod@anu.edu.au
Dr Torsten Schwich WHS Manager, RSC rsc.safety-officer@anu.edu.au
Dr Nicholas Kanizaj* Senior TO (Synthetic Chemistry), RSC Nicholas.Kanizaj@anu.edu.au
Mr Vance Lawrence* Senior TO (Teaching), RSC Vance.Lawrence@anu.edu.au
Mr Daniel Bartkus* Senior TO (Equipment), RSC Daniel.Bartkus@anu.edu.au
Dr Nicholas White* Academic (Supramolecular Chemistry) Nicholas.White@anu.edu.au
TBA each meeting WEG Representative whs@anu.edu.au

* indicates elected HSRs

WEG Representatives

A WEG representative is listed as part of the RSC Safety Committee ex officio (see above). Invites are to be sent to
whs@anu.edu.au

Meeting Dates

SCM 17/1: 7" March 2017, 13:00

Further meeting dates in 2017 will be determined during SCM 1-17 and will be scheduled to be held prior to the
ANU WHS Committee meetings.
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